
    Arrangements upon the death of Queen Elizabeth II 

(updated pm 09/09/2022) 

It is with great sadness that we hear of the passing of Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeth II. Dunsford Parish Council wishes to offer its 

condolences to all members of the Royal Family at this sad time. 

  

St Mary’s Church have a Book of Condolence which will be available 

for signing from mid-day on Friday 9th September. 

 

E – condolence books will also be available at the following links: - 

https://www.lordlieutenantofdevon.org.uk/ 

https://www.teignbridge.gov.uk/  

https://www.royal.uk/  

King Charles III has returned to London and addressed the nation 

after his audience with the Prime Minister. 

It is now known that Teignbridge will read its proclamation 

at 10:00 on Monday 12th September. 

Dunsford Proclamation will be read by Cllr Morris on the 

steps of the Church at 11:00 on the same day. 

The date for the funeral is yet to be announced but it will be in the 

week beginning Monday 19th September. 

 

THIS PAGE WILL BE UPDATED REGULARLY AS INFORMATION 

BECOMES AVAILABLE 
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